
 

Mass General Brigham Health Plan includes Mass General Brigham Health Plan, Inc. 
and Mass General Brigham Health Insurance Company. 

Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: September 30, 2022 
 
DRUG NAME: Clopidogrel 75mg Tablets & Atenolol 25mg Tablets 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Golden State Medical Supply (GSMS) 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to Clopidogrel 75mg Tablets produced with lot# 
GS046745 that was mislabeled as Atenolol 25mg Tablets. 

FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/golden-state-medical-
supply-inc-issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-atenolol-25-mg-tablets-and 

OTHER DETAILS: N/A 

RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Affected Lots Expiration Date 
Clopidogrel 75mg Tablets, 1,000 Count 

Bottle 
51407-0032-10 GS046745 12/2023 

Atenolol 25mg Tablets, 1,000 Count 
Bottle 

60429-0027-10 GS046745 12/2023 
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